
Congratulations Fr. Tom 
on Your Retirement

Our Lord brought him to us, and now leads him on 
another faith journey as Fr. Tom contines to serve 

God and His people in Rome NY.

Come and Join him in Celebration and 
Thanksgiviing on June 29th at the 10:30 Mass and 

a  party afterwards.

St. Paul’s members will be sad to see Fr. Tom 
move on!

We thank him for his time with us and all the 
wonderful experiences we shared over these 

many years. 
We close our hands in prayer for him

God in his goodness is sending us a new shepard, 
Fr. John Canorro from Oswego. 

We welcome Fr. John Canorro to our faith 
community with open arms and pray he will 

continue to feed our spirtual needs.

God Bless Fr. Tom & Fr. John
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